From: Rob Small I

Sent: 14 April 2023 17:41
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Ref: 2022/3853/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi,
To whom it may concern. ..

T’ve just had a leaflet put through my door about a planned 40m high ferris wheel to be erected in Camden
Lock.

T have been on your planning page but it seems the deadline has passed to submit objections?

1 don’t what stage the application is at but if I'd have known this was going on I would have certainly
objected before.

1 hope it’s not too late...

T understand if somebody has an idea, you have to listen to them, but to let an application go this far is
madness!

I love the vibrancy of Camden, it’s why I live here... .and I love the lock, not that I go there much, but this
would be just too much in a very overcrowded area.

1 realise the tourists who visit the lock generate a lot of money for the council, but this would be just a step
too far.

Please do not approve this application on the grounds of....

Local roads and public transport can’t support any more visitors.

The police say it would generate more theft from a person type crimes.

Historic England say it will have a negative impact on the numerous grade 1l and conservation elements of
the area.

Residents fear further intrusion, rubbish and anti social behaviour.

Please reject the application
Many thanks

Rob Small



